
Congratulations 
 
Grace D (8C) had a fantastic day competing at the 
Horse of the Year Show on Friday.  There were three 
phases to the competition and, out of the 22 riders 
who had qualified, Grace was placed 7th in the UK.  
Well done Grace. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Christopher Howe (8L) has qualified for the 200m 
breaststroke to represent the East at the regional swimming competition taking place next 
May.  At Christopher’s age, regionals are the best level you can reach in swimming. 
 

Congratulations to Phoebe Butterworth, Alexandra Bullen, Izzy Reiman, Lucie Chaplin and 
Natasha Lewis who have all been selected for the U13 Girls’ Cambridgeshire Hockey 
Academy Squad.   

 
 


